
Cookridge Community Run & Fun Run  
NEW DATE: 11 July 2021 
 
With lockdown restrictions set to ease this summer, we have decided to move 
the date of the Cookridge Community Run to Sunday 11 July 2021. 
 
We hope you can join us and raise much needed funds for Cancer Research 
UK and our local charities.  
 
Everyone who has entered the race will be transferred to the race on the new date. 
However, you have a number of choices set out below: 
 

1. If you can race on 11 July 2021 then you don’t need to do anything, you don’t 
need to tell us. Your place is secured, and we look forward to seeing you next 
year. 

2. If you would like to transfer your place to a friend, colleague or another club 
member please email johnward@cookridgecommunityrun.co.uk with the 
subject line Cookridge Run Transfer. 

3. If you can’t race on 11 July 2021, you can claim a refund through Racebest. 
Send an email to hello@racebest.com with the subject line Cookridge Run 
REFUND.  

 
Please note that refunds are subject to a processing charge of £2, which will be 
deducted from your entry fee. It may take up to 20 working days for the funds to 
credit your account. 
 
We hope that you are able to stick with us, and race on 11 July 2021 and hope that 
you can continue to help us fundraise for Cancer Research UK during this difficult 
time for charities.  
 
https://www.cookridgecommunityrun.co.uk/  
https://justgiving.com/fundraising/chemotionally-unstable  
  
In the meantime, look after yourself and your loved ones, and stay safe. 
 
Kind Regards, 
John Ward, Rhys Dunn & Cookridge Community Run Committee 


